
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION

LOK SABHA
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. : 3102

(To be answered on the 21st December 2023)
 

FLIGHT FROM DELHI TO DUBAI
 

 
Will the Minister of CIVIL AVIATION

 
(a) whether it is a fact that the passengers of AI 519 Air India flight from
Dubai to Delhi were dropped off in domestic arrival gate instead of
International arrivals on 30.11.2023 and if so, the details thereof; and
(b) whether it is true that some passengers of the said flight exited through
domestic arrival gate without immigration check and if so, the details thereof?
 

ANSWER
 
Minister of State in the Ministry of CIVIL AVIATION

 
 
(a): As per available records, no flight with flight number AI-519 operated at
IGI Airport, New Delhi on 30.11.2023.
(b): Does not arise.
 

*****

3102. SHRI A.K.P. CHINRAJ

be pleased to state:-

(GEN. (DR) V. K. SINGH (RETD))


